
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Thursday, June 02, 2011 8:44 AM 
'Michael Stubblefield'; 'gnewton@pvtnetworks.net' 
Quantum Leonard B Fed 4

Reference: Quantum Resources * Leonard B Fed 004 * 30-015-03221 * G-33-17s-29e * Eddy County, New Mexico

NMOCD is in receipt of a closure request prepared by Talon LPE, dated April 5, 2011 and received at OCD District 2 office 

May 18, 2011. The request is for closure of a LOV (02-09-083) issued by OCD for observed produced fluids releases/leaks 

that had occurred at the above referenced well site. The closure request cannot be approved as submitted. With a site 

ranking of 10 points, the RRAL for TPH is 1000 mg/kg. Analytical data submitted shows TPH levels at 1655.8 mg/kg. 

Please submit a proposal for further remediation at this site.

If you have any questions or concerns, contact me.

Mike. hn\,tcker

NMOCD DISTRICT 2 
1301 W. GRAND AVE.
ARTESIA, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 EXT.108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

Greetings,

l


